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IN SERVICE OF OUR MEMBERS
—Norman Saiger

I recently had the
experience of helping a
friend during the period
of great sorrow at the
loss of a husband. The

family and close friends
were the mainstay of
support for the bereaving
family, and I noticed
also how important and
helpful a role the
family's synagogue played
during the initial days
and throughout the shiva
period.

While we and our
families should be
healthy and well for many
years to come, G-d
willing, there are
inevitably occasions when
each of us may need the
support of our synagogue
and the Library Minyan.
I did a little bit of
checking with our senior
Rabbi, Rabbi Rembaum, and
with our Temple's
Executive Director, Sonya
Silverblatt, to find out
what services are
available from Temple
Beth Am when a member has

a death in the family.
First, we should all

be aware that the Temple
staff is available on a
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24 hour basis if a need
arises. During the
daytime Sonya can be
reached at 213-652-7353,
and in the afterhours at
213-828-8872. Rabbi

Rembaum can be reached

also at the temple, and
maintains a 24 hour line
for messages at 213-277-
7918.

The rabbinic staff is
available to all members

to discuss needs and
family wishes in the case
of a death. The
synagogue maintains
spaces at Eden Cemetary
for the use of members
(arrangements for burial
are done through any of
the local mortuaries).
The synagogue also has
special prayerbooks for
use by members in their
homes for shiva services,
and the rabbis will help
arrange for the conduct
of services according to
the desires of the

family.
The Temple is

currently sponsoring a
seminar on the subject of
death and dying titled
"To Everything There Is a
Season", on Sunday,
February 10, 1991, at
Temple Beth Am. Rabbi
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